
  
 
 
BOROUGHMUIR HIGH SCHOOL 

 
DAILY BULLETIN – Tuesday 6 October 2015 
 
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP: 
 
 
S1-6 Athletics:  The school is looking to enter teams in the Scottish Schools Athletics Association Road Race 

Championships at the Helix in Falkirk.  This is a short distance road race for individuals with a team 
element.  The date is Thursday 12th November.  In order to confirm your interest please come and see 
Tony Segall, Active Schools Co-ordinator, in Room 3.05 by Wednesday 7th October at the latest.   
Please leave him a note if he is not at his desk.                 T Segall 

 
S1-6 Boy’s Team Tennis Competition:  There will be a meeting in the PE Dept at morning break on 

Thursday for all boys who expressed an interest in representing the school in the High Schools Team 
Tennis Competition.                              T Segall 

 
S1-6 Young Sports Ambassadors:  Active Schools is pleased to welcome Calum MacKay and Emily 

Edmunds as the newly-appointed 5th Year Sports Young Ambassadors.  Calum and Emily will work 
alongside Rachael Farren and Zoe Nicholson, our 6th Year Young Ambassadors, and Tony Segall, 
Active Schools Co-ordinator, to promote sport in the school and across Edinburgh.                  T Segall 

                                                                                                                 
S1-6 Top of the Pops:  The sign-up sheet is now in the music department next to room 118. Auditions will be 

held on the 22nd & 23rd October in room 116.                                               Top of the Pops Committee 
 
S1-6 New Club Opening:  Are you interested in Japan’s history, culture, anime/manga, food or 

language?  Come to “JapanGo!” club in Room 1.05a on Wednesday lunchtimes to experience all things 
Japanese!  All year groups welcome.                                                                                        C Marwick 

 
S1-6 Modern Studies:  The Modern Studies drop-in sessions run from 3:30-4:30pm in Room 1.05a on 

Mondays and 1.04 on Wednesdays.  Come along for help with homework or for a place to do supported 
study.                                                                                                                                         C Marwick 

 
S1-6 Pop Choir:  Rehearsal today in room 1.18. Starting at 1.10 prompt.                                  H Sommerville

  
S1 Sponsored Walk:  EE2s MUST be handed into to Captains and Vice Captains for you to attend the 

walk.  Remember to dress in “House Colours” on Friday – Hartington will be brilliant in blue, Leamington 
will have a youthful enthusiasm in yellow, Viewforth will be glorious in green and Westhall will be radiant 
in red.                                                                                                                                           J Presly  

 
S1 Halloween Party:  S6 fundraiser committee are hosting a S1 Halloween Party on Thursday 29th 

October. The party will be held at St. Oswalds Hall, 6.30-9.30pm. Tickets will be £5 which will be sold 
after the October Break and will be put towards school events. Snack and drinks will be provided 
throughout the night, and children can participate in party games. Teachers will be attending and 
supervising this event as well as S6 pupils.                                                    S6 Fundraising Committee 

   
 
S3 Duke of Edinburgh: The first meeting is after school on Tuesday 6th October in room 1.15. All should 

attend or speak to Mr McFarlane.                                                                                            S McFarlane                                                                                                
  
S3 Duke of Edinburgh:  Edinburgh West Open Group are taking on 30 Bronze students.  They are 

meeting at 7pm on Wednesday 7th in Dalry Primary School.                                              S McFarlane 
 
S4 Duke of Edinburgh: If you missed the meeting on Wednesday 30th September and wish to go out on 

the practice or final expedition If you have not already done so see Mr McFarlane as soon as possible to 
order any equipment you may need for the expedition on the 23rd – 24th. Closing date is Tuesday.                                                                                                                                                                                                          

                                                                                                                                                           S McFarlane 



S4 Duke of Edinburgh Award:  Due to the amount of work needing done before the expedition there will 
be an additional meeting at the beginning of lunch on Thursday 8th in room 1.15. Bring your lunch. 

            S McFarlane 
 
S5-6 Silver DoE Group (2014-2015) (Ms O’Boyle’s Group)  There will be a meeting in room 1.15 on 

Wednesday (7th October) at lunchtime from 1pm.  We will be discussing progress on producing evidence 
to complete the award.  Bring your log-in details for the Duke of Edinburgh website.            S McLeister 

 
                                                                                              
                                                                                                                                                               

Dining Room Menu – TUESDAY - Staff can phone orders & have deliveries to the Staff Room 
Homemade Soup 
Beef Pasta Dish served with 
accompaniments   
Veggie Meatball  Dish served with 
accompaniments 
 

Pasta King/Pizza/Baked Beans/ Pasta Pots 
Baked Potatoes/Sandwiches/Rolls/Wraps/Panini–Various Fillings 
Home Baking, Fresh or Dried Fruit, Yoghurt, Drinks Selection,  
Yogurt, Extra Bread and Mixed Side Salad 

 
 
 
If you have any specific dietary requirements please speak to our catering staff.  They will be more than 
happy to help you. 
 


